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Your response to the U.S. Census Bureau is required by law.
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UNITED STATES DEPARTMENT OF COMMERCE

U.S. Census Bureau
Washington, DC 20233-0001

OFFICE OF THE DIRECTOR

July 8, 2014 DC Economics and Statistics Administration

Dear Resident:

Within the last few weeks, the U.S. Census Bureau sent two requests for your participation in the 
2014 Census Test. Your response is important. If you have not yet responded, please do so.

Go to https://respond.census.gov/censustest to respond to the survey online.

You are required by U.S. law to respond to this survey. If you do not respond, a Census Bureau
interviewer may visit you to complete the survey.

Help us conserve natural resources, process data more efficiently, and save taxpayer money by responding online. If
you are unable to respond online, or need assistance, please call our toll-free number 1–866–226–2836.

Sincerely,

John H. Thompson
Director

Important Note: You are receiving this notice because we did not
receive your response by July 1, 2014.

Para completar la Prueba del Censo del 2014, por favor, vaya a https://respond.census.gov/censustest
o llame sin cargo al 1–888–262–5931.
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